Will the EDQM continue to provide technical support for
the previous electronic versions of the Ph. Eur.?
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Answer:
Technical support is no longer provided for obsolete electronic versions of the Ph. Eur.

The Ph. Eur. 11th Edition and its supplements are available to subscribers on the Ph. Eur. online platform. Users with an up-to-date subscription can still
access obsolete texts via the Ph. Eur. Archives.

Customers who do not yet have access to the Ph. Eur. 11th Edition should check with their licence manager whether their organisation has purchased a
licence. If not, licences can be purchased online from the EDQM Store or by contacting orders@edgm.eu.
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